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Nursery Craft Session  

What a fantastic turnout 

we had for the Nursery 

craft session on 

Wednesday! It was heart-

warming to see so many 

families getting creative 

together. The room was 

buzzing with excitement 

as children and grown-

ups enjoyed a range of activities: from decorating delicious biscuits to 

creating beautiful salt dough ornaments. Little hands got busy cutting and 

sticking, painting masterpieces, diving into messy 

play, and shaping colourful creations at the 

playdough tables. 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for this 

joyful, hands-on session. We hope you had as 

much fun as we did! Keep an eye out for more 

family events soon. 

 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 

Superstars of the Week 

 

Reminder of Dates 

Monday 9th December at 6pm, KS2 Carol Concert at the church 

Wednesday 11th December at 2pm, KS1 Sing along at the church 

Friday 13th December at 2pm, Head Teacher party 

Tuesday 17th December at 10.30am and 2.15pm, Nursery Nativity 

Thursday 19th December at 10am and 2pm, Reception Nativity 

Friday 20th December at 3.15pm End of Term and 

Happy Holiday 

 

 

FOMPPS 

Please support our incredible parent volunteers who help raise money for our 

children. 

If you want to get involved please email: 

FOMPPS@malmesburypark.bournemouth.sch.uk 

 

 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


